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Jeffrey S. Siegel to Present to the Nonprofit Financial
Managers Group on “Going Back to the Office”

Attorney Jeffrey S. Siegel will present a webinar entitled, “Going Back to the Office,” to members of
the Nonprofit Financial Managers (NPFM) Group on May 28, 2020. He will cover the challenges faced
by Massachusetts non-profit organizations when re-opening for business in light of COVID-19.
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